Scott, Todd

From:

Anna Davies <adavies@ccsf.edu>

Sent:

Wednesday, June 28, 2017 3:31 PM

To:

Scott, Todd

Subject:

RE: San Francisco ISA- Police

Todd,

Sorry for the delay in responding. You may know we've had some major transitions recently and conversations around this ISA have been impacted. I apologize for that and would like to schedule a time to talk. We had a meeting last month and it was my understanding that the plan was that Siskiyous was going to continue with one more cohort given our internal transitions. Let me know if you are available for a call tomorrow or Friday. If those don't work maybe early next week?

Thanks, Anna Davies

From: Scott, Todd [mailto:tscott8@siskiyous.edu]

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 4:52 PM

To: Anna Davies

Subject: RE: San Francisco ISA- Police

I would like to still have the conversation about how you can begin working with SFPD, my understanding is they have not had any contact with CCSF

From: Anna Davies [mailto:adavies@ccsf.edu]
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 12:47 PM

To: Scott, Todd

Subject: San Francisco ISA- Police

Good afternoon Dr. Scott,

I am writing to introduce myself and to request a meeting with you to discuss our planning to transition the temporary SFPD ISA you have held for the past few years back to City College of San Francisco.

If you could let me know a few times that a conference call might work, I would like to discuss the current transition plan so that you are fully aware of how we are working to partner again with our local police department.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon,

Best, Anna

Anna Davies
Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs
City College of San Francisco
50 Phelan Ave, San Francisco, CA 94112
415-239-3322
adavies@ccsf.edu